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Chelsea Coalition on 
Housing 

Invites you to attend a rally to Save our Post Office 

     March 17, 2012 
The Community Labor United for Postal Jobs & Services is coming to 
Chelsea.  They will hold a march and rally in commemoration of the 1970 
militant postal strike. We will wait for them at 15th St. and 9th Ave. Invite 
your fellow tenants!   

Your Post Office has been 
targeted!!!  The Port Authority 
Post Office is on the list of 4,000 
Post Offices that the government 
wants to close nationwide.  More 
then 200,000 workers would be 
fired! Join the Chelsea Coaltion on 
Housing to fight for affordable 
decent housing and stand for your 
rights.  It’s NO COINCIDENCE 
that many of the Post Offices 
targeted for closing are located in 
working class communities. Rent 
Laws are not too favorable for 
tenants but we can still make a 
difference.  NYC stands to lose 
34 post offices SENIORS would 
have to walk miles for 
packages! 
 

 

Invite a neighbor, 
friend, fellow 

tenant! 
 

Rally for YOUR 
Post Office  

 
WHERE: 15th St. 

and 9th Ave. 
 

WHEN: March 17, 
2012 

 
 Time:    1:00 PM  

 
 
 



 

 

 

 


